MEMORANDUM

MANUEL M. BONOAN
Secretary
This Department

FOR

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

CENTRAL OFFICE
Manila

This refers to the memorandum dated February 8, 2023 of Regional Director ROSELLER A.
TOLENTINO, DPWH, Region III endorsing the request of District Engineer NEIL C. FARALA, Tarlac
1st District Engineering Office for the approval of the Modification of project under FY 2023 General

Appropriation Act (GAA), to wit

As per GAA / Original

As Modified

Project Description

UACS No. 310112100418000
Project ID: P00712220LZ

001: Ensure Safe and Reliable National Road
System - Asset Preservation Program -
Construction/ Upgrading/ Rehabilitation of
Drainage along National Roads - Tertiary Roads

Tarlac-Sn Miguel via Macabulos Rd - KO119 +
(-925) - K0119 + (-565)

001: Ensure Safe and Reliable National Road System

- Asset Preservation Program

- Construction/

Upgrading/ Rehabilitation of Drainage along National
Roads - Tertiary Roads

Tarlac-Sn Miguel via Macabulos Rd - KO119 + (-
530) - K0119 + (-340)

condition.

Attached are the following supporting documents:
o Approved Certificate of Reasonableness of Cost Estimate, Detailed Engineering Design,
Certificate of Availability of Funds, Program of Works, and Detailed Unit Price Analysim

“',":h‘;'ﬂ"::l"‘ UnitCost | Allocation | TYPSOTHOMK | unit ost | Estimated Cost
Target (P’000) (P'000) Target (P'000) (P'000)
Cwi1 - Cwi1 -
Construction of Construction of
Drainage P£20.4167/ Drainage R38.6842/
Structure along | Lineal meter Fi14,700.00 Structure along | Lineal meter Pi14,700.00
Road / 720 Road / 380
lineal meters lineal meters
EAO R300.00 EAO £300.00
TOTAL £15,000.00 TOTAL #£15,000.00
Justification:

e The decrease in physical target from 720 lineal meters to 380 lineal meters was due to the
changes in the design of the drainage structure from the typical drainage structure (concrete
lined canal) to 1000mm dia. High density polyethylene (HDPE) Pipe to suit best the actual site

« In addition, 20 meters by 1.5 meters width box culvert cross drain was included in the project
design, thus change of station limits was required




Based on our evaluation, the submitted request for modification of the said project is in order. Hence,
the said request is herehy g ommended for the Secretary’s consideration and approval.

in NCR Reglons III, IV-A, IV B, V, VI VII and VIII

Recommending Approval:

MARIA CATALINA E. CABRAL. Ph.D., CESO I

Undersecretary for Planning and
Public-Private Partnership Services

ROBERTO R. BERNARDO, CESO I

Undersecretary for Regional Operations
in NCR, Regions III, IV-A, IV-B, V, VI, VII and VIII

APPROVED / BISAPPROVED"
NO
Sec
2.6 BCL/RRB

Project ID: P00712220LZ
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